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1st August, 1958,

ENCLOSUKE

Dear Bir,

The remarks contained in the third paragraph
of your letter of the 18th July regerding the shipse
bveionging to Djawatan Pelajaran have been notec with
interest, and in view of your recommendation it has
heen decided te ailow the shipd classes 1o remain
in the Register Boock for the time being.

The cases of lhe "BOGOWONTO" and "BRANTAS"
have been deleted from lhis flest, and I am sending
a statement setving forlh the present position
A regarding outstanding surveyso
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: So far as Docking Surveys are concerned the
Commitiee, senerally speaking, do not ob?ect to a i
postponement up to eight monihs, and up %o 8iX nonths |
for a Modified Survey of the Oil kngines, but 1 have 4
4o dvaw your attention %o lne cases of the "EAKAPY,
WHUTIARA? and “PUSPARANGAM'. In the first case the
Special Survey became due at the end of June iast, and
we will reguire to Know a8 soon as poesible the
Owners' intenitions regarding the carrying out of this
inspectiono

in the cases of the "WUTLARA™ and "PUSPARAGAW"
the periods of grace for ihe Special Surveys will expire
shortly and definite arraigements gshould be made for
these inspections to be held if the ships are to Tremain
in class.

No doubt you will endeavour %o arrange with
the appropriate Authority 'or the more pressing cases
4o be dealt with as soon a3 possible.

Yours faithfully,

» Assigtant Clerk to
{he Clasgsification Committee.

Todo MﬁGinnese, E8q.,
JAKARTA o
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